
NEWSLETTER
BAWDSEY C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

AWARDS Of the WEEK ...
Stars of the week:
Willow Class- Nathanial for his fantastic phonics.
Chestnut Class- Olivia for the great use of language in her
writing.
Oak Class- Darcie for her great focus in all lessons and
excellent presentation of work.
Hazel Class- Theo P-B for using planning to consider
content and writing in great detail. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Evelynn for helping other
children when they were hurt at playtime. 

Readers of the week: Isabella R, Bella B, Finley, Toby, Patti,
Sophie, Brogan, Teddy, India, Eli, Rupert, Theo PB, Seb, Huw,
Bella L-M and Aurelia.

Pen licence awards: Grace and Bella L-M

Important Reminders
12  - 16  September, 3.15pm: Scholastic book fair.th th

12  September: Last day to book the later 4.15-5.15
slots for After school care in October.

th

18  September, 9am: Siblings and individual photos. th

26  September- 1.30-3pm: Macmillan coffee and
Open afternoon with school tours.

th

3rd October- 2.30pm: Oak class sharing assembly
and book sharing session with Parents and Carers.
8  October- 2.30pm: Willow class stay and play
session for Parents and Carers.

th

10th October- 2.30pm: Chestnut class sharing
assembly and book sharing session with Parents
and Carers.
17  October- 2.30pm: Hazel class sharing assembly
and book sharing session with Parents and Carers.

th

14  November: Children in Need.th

28  November: Christmas decoration workshop.th

10  December: EYFS and KS1 (Nurs-yr2)th

Nativity.

The Scholastic book fair is in the school hall, starting today,
on Monday and Tuesday. After picking up your child please
come through the playground doors to the school hall.
Please bring your credit or debit card and a phone to follow
a QR code to pay for books. The more books purchased
means the more books the school receives for the library.
There are lots of books for under £5 and book bundles for a
fraction of their usual cost. 
Siblings and individual photographs are next Thursday 18
if you have younger non-school age children, or older and
you want in a sibling photo with your child please come for
9am and we will do those photos first, these are great as
Christmas gifts!

th

Clubs will be live on Parent Pay tomorrow 13  September
for you to book a place for your child.

th

We have a lot of good quality pre-loved school clothes,
including swimwear in the front porch. Please come and
take what you may need. Please can we have clothing for all
weathers in school. Sun hats, jumpers, coats and trainers or
wellies (that are not used for school shoes or PE) for use on
a wet field, thank you.

DIary Dates

12  September 2025th


